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Raising Student Achievement Every Day, Every Way 

        45/2010-11 

TO:  ALL DRIVERS 

FROM: JAN PANNULLO, TRAINING AND SAFETY SPECIALIST 

DATE:  APRIL 25, 2011 

SUBJECT: TURNING ONTO BULLDOG DRIVE 

 

We have received complaints about buses entering Bulldog Drive from 

Transportation Way.  Please treat this like any other intersection.  When leaving 

the compound, there is a stop sign on Transportation Way at Bulldog Drive.  You 

must come to a complete stop.  One of the citizens that called is considering 

asking for police patrols.  If they observe a vehicle rolling through stop sign, you 

will receive a ticket.   

 

If turning right and you intend to swing wide, it is your responsibility to ensure no 

one is in the oncoming lane.  Drivers heading north on Bulldog Drive have the 

right of way. 

 

If turning left on Bulldog, you must ensure that you are not cutting off traffic 

heading north on Bulldog Drive.  Also, be aware of traffic turning into 

Transportation Way.  In both these situations, those vehicles have the right of 

way. 

 

Please ensure you are always following traffic laws and regulations.  If you have 

any questions about this, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Thank you in the interest of safety.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


